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July 11, 2023 
 
Re: City of Des Plaines Joint Review Board 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This letter is a notification that the annual Joint Review Board for the City's TIF Districts is officially scheduled 

for Wednesday August 2, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. at Des Plaines City Hall, 1420 Miner Street (Northwest Highway) 

in Room 101. The purpose of the meeting is to review the status and effectiveness of the City’s TIF Districts 

as represented in the City’s annual TIF report. The 2022 Annual TIF Reports, the 2022 Minutes for approval, 

and the agenda for the 2023 meeting will be located on the City Website.  by Friday July 14, 2023. 

 

The 1999 TIF Reform Act requires the City to convene a Joint Review Board meeting annually for each TIF 

district. 

 
Please confirm the attendance of a representative from your organization. If you have any questions, contact 

Margie Mosele at mmosele@desplaines.org or by phone at 847-391-5306.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Margie Mosele 
Executive Assistant 
Community & Economic Development 
 
 
 
 

https://www.desplaines.org/access-your-government/boards-and-commissions/tax-increment-financing-district-joint-review
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